District of Port Edward

Public Notice

PORT EDWAﬁﬂsﬁc

The Tsunami Warning system will be tested on
Tuesday February 17, 2016 at noon
and again at 7:00 pm

Further please be advised that the
Port Edward Volunteer Fire Department
will be testing the system on the

first Monday night each month at around 7:30 pm

Thank you for your support!




